
 15th October 2018  

 

 

 

FOSM – Christmas Fair  

 

Dear Parents of Year 5 

As you know, the Christmas Fair is fast approaching. It is arguably our biggest fund raiser 
for FOSM and therefore, for your children. 

FOSM will be having a planning meeting this Friday, 19th October, at 9:15am in the school 
hall, and we would value as many of you being there as possible. You may recall that at the 
beginning of last year, it was decided to put a year group in charge of the two Fairs, Year 5 
for Christmas and Year 2 for Summer. So, we need you on board! There will be other 
parents willing to help, FOSM had a great turnout for the cake and coffee morning on the 
5th Oct, but it is now your Fair! We are aware that many parents cannot make the morning 
meeting, but you can still make your services available and let Zara and Gina know by 
emailing FOSMStMarys@gmail.com.  

We particularly need one or two parents who are willing to be over all coordinators of the 
Fair. Is this you?! 

We look forward to hearing from you and hope to see you on Friday morning. 
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